
Jon Y. Takemoto, Ph.D., Professor of Biology at Utah State University’s visit to our lab 

  On June 19th, 2015 Prof. Jon Takemoto and Dr. Satoshi Suzuki (Secretary General of Human & 
Animal Bridging Research Organization) visited our lab to look into the possibilities of academic  
co-researches through the optimization of each research field. 

  The below is the image taken at the Bio Bubble of our lab. From right to left, Dr. Susuki, Prof. 
Takemoto and Prof. Kobayashi. 


